
STAYING IN TOUCH 

4th April 2017 

 

Dear Parents & Friends, 
 

ENROLLING now for 2018 please collect enrolment form 
from the office and let family and friends who are  
considering sending their children to St Michael’s 

 
STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY Monday, 24th April— 

Students return to school on Wednesday, 26th April 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS now rescheduled for Monday, 1st May 
 

It was once suggested to me that when reading the Gospels I should give some consideration 
as to the position of Jesus in relation to all the other characters within the story. I invite you to 
consider this today with your students and in your own reading. 

In the above ancient Icon (2nd.Century A.D.) have a look at the position of all the characters 
portrayed. While the leaders and nobles (Men) stand back it is the children and women who 
reach out. 

“Jesus entered Jerusalem not as a warrior King. Jesus rather embodied God- for- Us and God 
does not want anything but Love for all of us.’ Tate. 

Today, this week, and as long as we live out our Baptism we have an incredible obligation. 
Through our Ministry as teachers and parents we must be the voice and actions of a Church 
seeking reconciliation and forgiveness. Our Bishop Vincent Long has invited us to work with 
him in the re-birth of our Church. 

Our work, our Ministry as teachers and parents in protecting the rights of the most innocent 
within our world is the most important work and demands of us the greatest commitment in 
upholding the rights of every child. 

Let us all be challenged and shaped by the ‘Man on the donkey,’ the ‘Divine Prince of Peace.’ 

Finally, sincere thanks and congratulations to all our parents and teachers who have made our 
disco and term such a success. 

 

Love One Another 

John Laffan 
PRINCIPAL      








